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The Bulfinch Cos. promotes Tang to vice president of
acquisitions - Hires Berry, Sullivan, Beres and Croghan
May 01, 2015 - Front Section

The Bulfinch Companies, Inc., a private commercial real estate investment firm, has promoted
Tammy Tang to vice president of acquisitions and is welcoming four new team members to its
financial reporting and property management groups.
Since joining the firm in 2012, Tang has played a key role in identifying and evaluating acquisition
opportunities in the company's core markets of Boston, Cambridge, and Central Rte. 128 where it is
aggressively seeking value-add properties.
Bulfinch also recently welcomed two new additions to the property management team: Steve Berry
and Paul Sullivan. Berry, a former Bulfinch employee, has rejoined the team as a regional facilities
manager, and Sullivan joins as a maintenance superintendent.
Bulfinch's financial reporting team recently added John Beres, formerly a staff accountant at The
Flatley Group, and Jason Croghan, formerly a staff accountant at Beacon Communities, LLC.
Both Beres and Croghan will join the company as portfolio accountants and will support financial
reporting and accounting for Bulfinch's growing portfolio.
"Tammy has become an invaluable resource for the Bulfinch's expanding portfolio and this
promotion recognizes the significant contributions she has made." said Eric Schlager, CEO,
Bulfinch. "In addition, we are thrilled to welcome these four team members whose experience and
expertise will allow us to further strengthen our focus on best-in-class service."
Bulfinch is an entrepreneurial, value-added real estate investment firm specializing in the
development, acquisition, management, and repositioning of commercial properties in Greater
Boston. Since its inception in 1936, Bulfinch has developed, acquired and repositioned more than
$1 billion in commercial real estate.
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